
Visit of Heidelberg Waterworks, May 2017         

 

Zoran Stevanović and Saša Milanović have visited the premises and facilities of the Waterworks of 

Heidelberg, Germany (Stadtwerke Heidelberg Netze GmbH), on 16 and 17 May, 2017. Our host was 

Mme Haike Hartmann-Mühle, the Chief of the Laboratory for Water Hygiene and Quality. This visit 

was an opportunity to learn about organisation of this renowned Water utility company, water 

sources and well-field, which supply the city with potable groundwater and system of water control 

and treatment. Three MS students in hydrogeology from University of Tübingen including Miloš 

Rakijaš who was under-graduated at our School, have also joined us during this visit. 

The Heidelberg waterworks representatives also took this opportunity to donate some laboratory 

equipment which will facilitate CKH further field and laboratory works. We highly appreciate this 

support. 
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